THE SCHOOL OF MEDICINE LAWRENCE, KANSAS

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Oct. 28, 1942

Dr. F. C. Allen Robinson Gym

Dear Doctor Allen:

The annual Porter Lectureship in Medicine will be held in Fraser Theatre on Wednesday, Nov. 4, at 10:30 a.m. We would appreciate your excusing the following medical students from the physical conditioning course on that day so they may attend this required lecture.

SECTION C

Coyle, John F.
McClure, James
Robinson, Art W.
Sanders, William F.
Grubb, Paul H.
Moser, Marion R.

We have your letter of October 27 and would appreciate your sending over some of the printed schedules for the spring semester. It will help us in making up our own schedule.

Sincerely,

0. 0. Stoland, Secretary

OOS:DS